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Health Center Program  Healthy Partners has reached maximum enrollment of 3000 
individuals.  A wait list has been implemented. 
 
 

 New medical providers are starting this month, including new 
providers who are expert in both mental health/AOD services 
as well as physical health 
 
 
 

Policy and Procedures Please see QIC Plan with identified indicators for HCHAB 
review and approval  
 
 
 

Budget Budget hearings September 6 
 

Data report None this month 
 

 
 


